
Dear Senator Andrew Brenner 

I am writing to you to ask that you continue action to move this bill through the legislative process.  

Parents, not school administrators. should have the choice to allow their children to attend Bible 
education classes during the school day. I agree with students being able to take part in this education 
as long as the school educational classes are not disrupted by this.  

Please allow parents to decide what is best for their children in respect to this issue.  

Thank you 

Kim Sturgill 

 


